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Record Keeping 

5.4 Photography Consent 

 

Photography and Observation Records 
I understand that in line with Ofsted requirements, my child will be observed and monitored 
as part of their development planning. This will include the taking of photos and occasional 
use of video. All records will be kept strictly confidential. I give permission for my child to be 
observed, photographed and/or videoed as part of their development monitoring. I also give 
permission for photos of my child to be used in pre-school displays, newsletters, the Pre-
School website, staff coursework and other activities related to the running of the Pre-
School.  

 
Photography and Video Recording at Pre-School Special Events 
I understand that it is Our Lady of Lourdes Pre-School policy to allow parents to record the 
special milestones in their child’s development. I am aware that the Pre-School will give 
permission to parents and carers to take photos and videos of their children, which are 
implicitly for their own personal use, at pre-arranged pre-school special events. I give 
permission for my child to attend these events, with the knowledge that other parents might 
be taking photos/videos of their child. I agree to ensure that all images I take at these 
special occasions will be of my child only and will be for my personal use and will be kept 
securely and used appropriately.  Any images I share on Social Media I will ensure have no 
other child either in the forefront or background of the pictures I take, other than my own. 
 
 

Name of Child: ______________________________ 
Signed:  ____________________________________ 
Relationship to Child: __________________________ 
Date Completed: ______________________________ 
 

 
 

 

 


